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Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: Scott Gunn <sgunn@afcurgentcare.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 1:28 PM

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

Subject: River City Roll Support Letter

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's 

address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

To Whom it May Concern:  

 

I write this letter to support the initiative to allow River City Roll to host additional outdoor community 

events at their venue. As a 5 year resident of the Cookie Factory Lofts, the neighbor of River City Roll, I 

can attest to the value this business has brought to the neighborhood. People like myself chose to live in 

this area of the city specifically because of the mixed used functionality and being able to walk to places to 

eat, shop, and socialize and community events like the ones being proposed add value to the residents of 

this neighborhood. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions and I hope you will support this 

request.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Scott Gunn, Cookie Factory Lofts Resident 
 

 
Scott Gunn | Franchise Owner 

AFC Urgent Care Short Pump & Midlothian 

  

Short Pump:  4101 Dominion Blvd. Ste. 300.  Glen Allen, VA 23060 

Midlothian:  12731 Stone Village Way.  Midlothian, VA 23113 

(p) | 804-833-5505 

sgunn@afcurgentcare.com 


